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Happy New Year! Mrs. Romero and I hope that everyone had a
wonderful holiday season and we would like to formally thank
everyone for all of the personal Christmas gifts. We feel very
blessed!

Now it’s time to get back to ‘business’. We will start the year in
our class by re-celebrating the New Year. Then we will continue
our study of the alphabet by picking up where we left off with I
and J. We will talk about Martin Luther King Jr. and what animals
do in the winter as well. Star Student and Letter Bucket will also
start up again. Thank you to those who have already helped their
child when it was their turn to be Star Student person. The children
really enjoy having special parts to play in our classroom learning.

With the winter weather coming, please remember to label all
outerwear. Many of the children have already learned to button
and/or zip their own coats and this makes going out to play such an
easier process. We will try to go out as often as possible, weather
permitting, even when it is cold. This really helps us to “get the
wiggles out”!!

Please check the school policy for snow day closings and we will
post on Dojo as soon as we hear from the office about closings.
Hopefully we will get a little snow this year, unlike last year. Even
though holidays are over, we are looking forward to a great rest of
the year together!

Linda Bier and Tracy Romero


